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Stop the Continuing Sprawl!!  I am a 33 yr resident of Hillsboro--so have seen this 

firsthand already.  Please Respect and uphold our Wise UGB.   

 

I have studied Hillsboro's agenda of continued growth extensively--a goal I believe 

our citizens do not value.  I myself was ignorant until 

recently and now see the ongoing frantic agenda of Industrial Growth (especially 

Large Industry) and all of the many burdens it puts on our citizens. 

Our city is too large already -- my job involves driving to homes and I see the 

increasing congestion--despite constant attempts to expand roadways. 

 

I could say much more on the detrimental effects on it's residents--but to keep this 

short I will just repeat: 

 

Long time Oregon Residents do NOT value this!! 

 

 


